
>Message-ID: <REDACTED> 
>Date: Mon, 15 Sep 2008 11:42:13 -0400 



undermining one of the main objectives of the University…increasing retention of 
students in on-campus housing. 
> 
> 
>We believe that an inclusive dialogue among members of the University community 
and a comprehensive evaluation of all available information are imperative 
before any proposal can be adopted.  Such a review would require that the 
Provost's proposal not be implemented for the 2009-2010 academic year. 
> 
>Given the immediacy of the situation, we request that any faculty wishing to be 
heard on this issue contact their 
<https://www.msu.edu/unit/acadgov/faculty/FacutlyCouncil07-08.html>Faculty 
Council representative or the Provost's office. 
> 
>Thank you for your time and consideration.  If you have additional questions or 
comments, or would like copies of the Provost's proposal, please contact us at 
<REDACTED> 
> 
> 
> 
>-- 
>Kara Spencer 
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